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Dear Parent and Carers,         7th March 2025 

 

We have had a fantastic week at the academy. Students have shown how polite, kind, and positive they are about 
the academy to our visitors, and I could not be prouder of how both themselves and staff have represented 
themselves this week.  

Yesterday was World Book Day and it was really enjoyable to see staff and student outfits. There are some very 
creative people out there and it was a lovely way for our community to come together. Check out some of the 
outfits here. 

The Form Time Focus next week is “Respectful.”  

We will be teaching the following PSHE topics next week. If you do not wish for your child to participate or have a 
question relating to the subjects, please contact your child’s Head of Year.  

Year 11 – Is out current electoral system fair? 

Year 10 – What risks might be involved in sexual acts? 

Year 9 – How else might a country be run? 

Year 8 – What are the physical effects of alcohol? 

Year 7 – How can I be safe near roads?  

Votes for schools - This week students have been voting on “Would you like to start your own business? If you 
would like to continue this discussion with your child, please click here for further resources. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Kate Williams 

Principal 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/OrmistonDenes/?locale=en_GB
https://www.votesforschools.com/

